Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 36 Friday, October 21, 2016

College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend.
Temple University — Fri., Oct. 21, 9:30am
United States Marines — Mon., Oct. 24, all lunches (Cafeteria Commons)
Franklin & Marshall College - Monday, October 24th, 12:45pm
Washington & Lee University - Tuesday, October 25th 9:30am
Saint Francis University - Tuesday, October 25th, 12:45pm
University of Maryland, Baltimore County - Tuesday, October 25th, 1:45pm
Frostburg State University - Wednesday, October 26th, 8:00am
Roanoke College - Wednesday, October 26th, 9:30am
American University - Thursday, October 27th, 8:00am

Attention females interested in technical, trade, or engineering fields - please see Mrs. Ziegler if you are interested in a field trip
opportunity at Thaddeus Stevens College of Technology to learn more about programs and careers in these areas. Interested
students should contact Mrs. Ziegler by October 24th. E. Ziegler

Sophomores: There is a tour scheduled for Monday, November 7 at Willow St. CTC for any student that is interested in
attending a half-day cluster program at CTC next year. The available cluster programs are construction, culinary, health care,
manufacturing, transportation, and visual communications. Permission forms are available in the guidance office and must be
returned by Monday, October 24. Please see Mrs. Stoudt with any questions. M. Stoudt

Attention Juniors: CTC tours will be held on Nov. 15 at Brownstown, Nov. 16 at Mt. Joy, and Nov. 17 at Willow St. If you are
interested in attending please pick up a permission form in the guidance office. Signed permission forms are due back in the
guidance office by Friday November 4. Any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt in the guidance office.

Attention Seniors: Today, 10/21/16 is the last day to get your senior picture taken for the yearbook. Please sign up at
barksdalephoto.com or see Mrs. Wolfe in room 124 to schedule a session. Pictures are free and taken during the school day.
Please sign up! Yearbook

SENIORS: Jostens packets are available in the main office for our CTC students and those seniors who were absent for the senior
assembly. All seniors who wish to participate in the June 6, 2017 MTHS graduation ceremony MUST purchase a 2017 cap, gown
and tassel through Jostens. The cost of these items is $21.00 plus 6% tax ($22.26 Total). Order forms, along with payment, are
due on Friday, October 28, 2016 - our Jostens representative will be at school that day during all lunches to accept orders and
answer questions. Payment may be made by cash, credit card or check payable to Jostens. Please note: seniors should purchase
this year’s cap, gown and tassel. Due to variations in color, items from previous years should not be worn this year.

Attention all Sophomores, Juniors, Seniors & Parents: Jostens will be in the Cafeteria Commons on Thursday, October 27th to
hand out information and answer any questions you may have about ordering class rings. Parents and students are welcome to
stop in any time from 5:30 - 7:00 PM.

Attention Seniors: Please remember to complete your senior selects and submit it to your English teacher on Friday, October
28. Please see Mrs. Wolfe in room 124 or Mrs. Schiffhauer in Room 126 if you did not receive one. Yearbook

Attention Seniors: Yearbook is looking for your childhood photographs of you and a classmate or a group of classmates for the
Now and Then section of the yearbook. Please email your photographs to Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer. Bring any hard copies
of photographs to room 124. Pictures must be submitted by November 30th. Yearbook Staff

Students who are interested in finding Homecoming pictures go to @2019MTHS on instagram, twitter, or facebook and click on
the link to flickr. K. Baker

Today is the deadline to register for ski and snowboard trips with MT Ski Club. If you don't want to miss out on attending the
five Friday night trips to Blue Mountain, or the weekend trip to Vermont (which includes a visit to the indoor waterpark at Jay
Peak!), go to www.mtski.com and print off a registration packet. This completed packet, and payment, is due to the Manheim
Township Recreation and Park Planning by today. New skiers and boarders are welcome. See Mr. Oberg, Mrs. Eshelman, Mr.
Maurer or Mr. Bear with questions.

-see other side-



As you may have heard, for the 2016-17 school year, all MTSD high school students, grades 9-12, who have paid an Activity Fee
in the past year (11/2015-present day) will gain entry to all home league sports events at no charge. Speed up your entry by

stopping by the Athletic Office with your ID so we can put on your Game Entry Sticker. With this sticker you will be able to enter
any gate at the football game. Without the sticker, you MUST come through the Pass Gate so we can check our list. Athletics

A pre-season meeting will be held for all potential Boys Varsity Basketball players at 2:50 in the South Gym on Thursday,
October 27th. Tryout information, team expectations, and PIAA physical requirements will all be discussed. Coach Johns

There will be an organizational meeting of the swimming and diving team on Wednesday, Oct. 26th at 7:00 AM in the
swimming pool area. Please bring a pencil to the meeting. Coach Grayhbill

There will be a brief meeting for all girls and their parents in grades 9-12 interested in trying out for Girls Basketball on Tuesday,
November 1st in room 173 at 5:00 pm. Paperwork and other information regarding tryouts and the upcoming season will be
distributed. If you cannot attend the meeting please make sure to see Coach Burkhart prior to the meeting to get all the
paperwork. Coach Burkhart

OPEN BOWLING: For those interested in trying out for the high school bowling team, there will be OPEN BOWLING on Mondays,
from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m. through November 14, at Dutch Lanes. Cost is $1 for each game. You will need to provide your own
transportation. Coach DeWald

BOWLING: The Organizational meeting will be held Monday, October 24 at 2:45 PM in the Cafeteria for those bowlers interested
in receiving info for trying out for the high school team. DeWald/Stephan

Winter Cheer Tryouts will be held on Monday, November 7 from 5:30 - 7:30 pm in the north gym at the high school for grades 7-
12. Please wear athletic attire and sneakers. K. McLaughlin

Tryouts for Winter Sports will begin on Friday, November 18th. If you plan on participating in tryouts for Winter sports your
PIAA physical is due in the high school office by Monday, November 7. Athletics

Manheim Township Hoops will hold its 8" annual 3v3 basketball tournament on Saturday October 29", This is a fun day for
boys and girls in all grades. There are Divisional winners and four 3Point Shooting Contest winners. Get to play in the High school
arena and enjoy a fantastic day of basketball, Music, and food. Pick up your sign-up brochure in the office. Deadline to hand in is
October 24"

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vfoot Wilson A WHS 7:00 4:15
Vgvolley LL League Qtr. Finals vs. E-town A LMH 6:00 4:30
Vgtennis District 3 Doubles A Hershey Raquet Club 12:00 10:00

SATURDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Vgtennis District 3 Doubles (if needed) A Hershey Raquet Club 1:00




